
  

 

              

        

           

            

           

         

            

         

            

               

            

          

  

 

     
     

      
          

    

Dear Campus Community, 

This afternoon, I’m pleased to share with you a positive update on the U.S. Immigration and 

Customs Enforcement July 6 order. This order would have prohibited international students 

from staying in the United States if they were only enrolled in taking online courses this fall. 

In an unexpected reversal, the government decided to rescind its directive to resolve a 

lawsuit filed by MIT and Harvard. This means that even if international students take a fully 

remote class schedule, they will not have to leave the United States. 

I want to thank the Office of Global Programs and Services for swiftly launching into action to 

work with faculty and other campus partners to find potential solutions. The outpouring of 

support for our international students was incredible and I am so appreciative to you all. 

However, I want to be clear that our work does not end today. We must continue to advocate 

on behalf of our immigrant and international students who enrich and enhance our university 

in countless ways. Their ability to pursue their academic pursuits with us at Cal State San 

Marcos is vitally important. 

Stay safe and well, 

Ellen Neufeldt 

President 

Share this email: 

333 South Twin Oaks Valley 

San Marcos, CA | 92096 US 

This email was sent to . 
To continue receiving our emails, add us to your address book. 

Subscribe to our email list. 

https://twitter.com/intent/tweet?text=Government%20Rescinds%20Order%20on%20International%20Students+https://t.e2ma.net/webview/k0mkc4g/705a482d62a142cc116e609f271ffe90
http://www.facebook.com/share.php?u=https://t.e2ma.net/webview/k0mkc4g/705a482d62a142cc116e609f271ffe90
http://www.linkedin.com/shareArticle?mini=true&url=https://t.e2ma.net/webview/k0mkc4g/705a482d62a142cc116e609f271ffe90
http://www.csusm.edu/president/
https://www.csusm.edu/president/email-messages-from-president-neufeldt/07.09.20.a.message.regarding.support.for.international.students.pdf
https://t.e2ma.net/webview/k0mkc4g/705a482d62a142cc116e609f271ffe90
http://myemma.com/powered-by-emma-email?utm_source=e2ma&utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=powered-by-emma-email&utm_content=emma-logo-template-footer
https://app.e2ma.net/app2/audience/signup/1785373/1751282/?v=a

